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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, February 5, 2019 

Council Proceedings    February 19, 2019    6:05 p.m. 

 

A Pre-Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 19th day of February 2019. 

 

Present were Councilmen Brown, Carsrud, Lundvall, McLeland, Montgomery, Neary, and Mayor Carter-

King; City Administrator Davidson; City Attorney Reyes; Directors Cole, Muzzarelli, and Wilde; Managers 

Palazzari and Toscana; and City Clerk Staskiewicz. 

 

Thunder Basin High School Hope Squad Presentation 

Amy Heims, School Counselor and Hope Squad Advisor, presented members of the Thunder Basin High 

School Hope Squad, and explained the role of the Hope Squad. The Mayor and Council congratulated the 

students for being nominated by their peers to serve on the squad, commended the students for getting 

involved, and expressed their gratitude to the students for being positive role models and mentors. 

 

Snow Removal Update 

Public Works Director Wilde presented Council with updated snow removal information and statistics. 

Council commended the Public Works Department for their snow removal efforts. 

 

Review February 19th Council Agenda 

The group reviewed the upcoming agenda items. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 6:57 p.m. An audio 

recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  
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